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Friday 20th May 2022 

 

 
Re: Off-site filming for Young Brum – Tuesday 24th May 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the filming for the Young Brum Project, we have planned to spend some time filming off-site on the 
basketball courts adjacent to the academy on Stour Street. Students will be accompanied by staff members for the 
duration of the filming. 
 
Should you have any queries/concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at: 
kelly.hurdiss@boa-stageandscreen.co.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Kelly Hurdiss 
Teacher of Technical Broadcast 

tel:0121

